
Calling all Parent Volunteers!!!
Field Day IS COMING FIELD DAY IS 

COMING
We are looking for parents interested in 

helping at Callahan’s field day.  Field day 
will be JUNE 6TH WITH A RAIN DATE OF 
JUNE 7TH. Volunteers will be needed 8:15 
a.m. to approximately 2:00 p.m. If you are 
available this day please fill out the bottom 
portion of this form and send it back by May 
25th. 

Parent Name: Student Teacher

_____________________
________________

Phone Number: Email:

_____________________
________________

Availability:

June 6th June 7th Both



Do you have a BCI check through the 
School Department?   Yes/NO – You must 
have one to volunteer for this event.


